
This issue of Zygon inaugurates the tenure of Peggy Blomenberg Eldredge
as executive editor of the journal.  In addition to the duties ordinarily
associated with this position, she also takes a significant step in further
computerizing the editing and production of Zygon.  Typesetting and edit-
ing will now be done by Peggy in the editorial offices, by computer.

Peggy comes to her new position with broad experience in journal
production, including more than twelve years as executive editor of the
journal Currents in Theology and Mission, as well as work in subscription
management, promotion, layout, copy-editing, proof-reading, and busi-
ness management.

Readers will become acquainted with our new executive editor through
the printed page.  Authors and prospective authors will know her through
her care and management of their manuscripts, as they make their way
through our editorial processes.  All of us look forward to the guidance
Peggy will give to our journal’s editing and production.

—Philip Hefner
—Karl E. Peters
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